
Brookfield Public Schools 
 

Security Task Force Special Meeting 

MINUTES 
 

Thursday, July 7, 2022 

10:00 AM 

Town School Office Curriculum Room 

 

 

 
The meeting was called to order at 10:10 am 

 

Present: Bob Belden, Rosa Fernandes, Sharon Butow, Superintendent Dr. John Barile, 

Director of Business Operations Ken Post, Police Chief John Puglisi, Gaspare Marturano, 

Brian Chnowski, Kevin Durkin, Jason DeSousa and Eric Conklin 

 

Also Present: Advisors to the Youth Commission, Ron Jaffe and Marni McNiff 

 

New Business 

 

The task force continued discussion to develop a proposal for enhanced security presence for full 

Board consideration.  The task force discussed SRO’s, ASSO’s and unarmed security personnel 

options for all of the district schools. 

 

After discussion, the task force scheduled their next meeting for 7/14/2022 at 10:00am in the 

Town School Office, with the purpose of ascertaining input from students regarding security and 

preparing a recommendation to bring to the full Board on July 20, 2022. 

 

Adjournment was at 12:02pm 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

Lisa Gramling 

Board Clerk 

 

 


